
PLATINUM

Covington & Burling is a pre-eminent international law firm of more than 1,300 lawyers practicing in 
the U.S., Europe, Asia, the Middle East, and Africa. We are known for our industry-focused practices, 
creativity, and ability to address the most challenging transactions, regulations, and litigation. With one 
of the most sophisticated financial services practices in the world, including attorneys who have served 
in a variety of senior government positions in the financial services sector, our national and international 
clients look to us for advice and judgment on a broad array of legal issues. We take a multi-disciplinary 
and collaborative approach to client service, resulting in an ability to deliver innovative and creative 
solutions. 

For more information about Covington & Burling visit: www.cov.com

Davis Polk & Wardwell LLP (including its associated entities) is an elite global law firm with world-class 
practices across the board. Industry-leading companies and global financial institutions know they can 
rely on Davis Polk for their most challenging legal and business matters. The firm’s top-flight capabilities 
are grounded in a distinguished history of 170 years, and its global, forward-looking focus is supported 
by 10 offices strategically located in the world’s key financial centers and political capitals. Approximately 
1,000 lawyers collaborate seamlessly across practice groups and geographies to provide clients with 
exceptional service, sophisticated advice and creative, practical solutions. 

For more information about Davis Polk visit: davispolk.com

GOLD 

Sullivan & Cromwell LLP regularly advises financial services clients of all sizes in important regulatory 
matters. Our long-standing history as a leader in U.S. financial services regulation allows us to be 
proactive in helping develop strategies on behalf of our clients and efficiently and successfully represent 
them before federal and state regulatory bodies. The Firm regularly deals with the Federal Reserve, 
the Treasury Department, the Office of Comptroller of the Currency, the Federal Deposit Insurance 
Corporation, the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau, the Financial Crimes Enforcement Network, the 
Office of Foreign Assets Control and other U.S. federal agencies involved with financial services, as well 
as with the various state banking agencies. S&C is an international law firm with more than 875 lawyers 
who serve clients around the world through a network of 13 offices in leading financial centers in Asia, 
Australia, Europe and the United States.

For more information about Sullivan & Cromwell LLP visit: www.sullcrom.com
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